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Re: Acknowledgement in accordance with Regulation 25(c)(i) of the Waste Water Discharge 
(Licensing Regulations) 2007, as amended, in respect of a waste water discharge Certificate of 
Authorisation Application in respect of Agglomeration named Rockchapel 

Dear Mr. O'Friel, 

I refer to the above referenced application for a waste water discharge certificate of 
authorisation which was received by the Agency on 0511 112010 (and to other information in 
respect of the application received by the Agency in reply to its notification1s in accordance 
with Regulation 25(c)(ii)). As the application documentation now complies with the 
requirements of Regulation 24 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007, 
as amended, I am directed to acknowledge the application in accordance with Regulation 
25(c)(i) of the Regulations: 

All the application documentation is made available for public inspection on our website 
www.epa.ie 

The Agency will issue its decision on the application for a certificate of authorisation in due 
course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maire Buckley 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 


